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Comments: Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team,

 

Thank you for allowing public comments. We live in Colorado for its access to public lands, clean air, and water.

Our family enjoys the outdoors and all that Colorado has to offer. I feel that it is important to protect wildlife areas

in the forest plan. In addition to wildlife, it is important to protect the watershed.

 

Thank you for your time,

 

C Fry


